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Carnival Cruise Line was recognized this week at the Gawad Alab ng Lahi Awards in New York City for its efforts to continually empower Filipino
seafarers. This first-of-its-kind awards ceremony recognized individuals and organizations contributing to the betterment of the lives and welfare of
Filipino people in both the United States and the Philippines. Carnival was recognized as a leading employer of Filipino seafarers over the company’s
50-year history.

Richard Brearley, Carnival’s vice president of crew and travel operations, accepted the award on behalf of the company.

“Carnival would not be the vibrant company we all know today, with so many successes over the past 50 years, without our colleagues from the
Philippines,” Brearley said. “We pride ourselves on being a family, and at Carnival, anyone with the desire to succeed can do so. We look forward to
continuing to have a strong partnership with our Filipino team members for many, many years to come.”

The ceremony was held at the Whitby Hotel in New York City on Monday evening, July 11. The awards were sponsored by the Philippine Consulate
General of New York and the Hiraya Foundation for Filipino-American Heritage Preservation.

###

ABOUT CARNIVAL CRUISE LINE
Carnival Cruise Line, part of Carnival Corporation & plc (NYSE/LSE: CCL; NYSE: CUK), is proud to be known as America's Cruise Line. Since its
founding in 1972, Carnival has continually revolutionized the cruise sector, making a cruise vacation an affordable and popular option for millions of
guests. Carnival operates from 14 U.S. homeports and employs more than 40,000 team members representing 120 nationalities. Carnival’s newest
ship, Mardi Gras, featuring the first roller coaster at sea, is the first cruise ship in the Americas powered by eco-friendly Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG).
Carnival returns to Australia in October 2022 and will welcome four additional ships over the next two years, including Carnival Celebration, which
arrives to Miami in November to close out Carnival’s 50th birthday festivities.
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